
From: Peravena Wilson
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA: Tues. Oct. 17
Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 3:22:15 PM

CAUTION:External email.

I taught public school for 40 years plus federal education projects and presentations.
In that time YOU forgot to continue our COLA because you needed our money for the state.
PLAN 1 COLA needs to be fully funded so we can get an ANNUAL FULL COLA  so my
husband and I can pay our bills including our taxes.
3% is not enough!!!!! We are losing the ability to live safely.  
Please fully fund Plan 1 Cola and increase our percent.
Peravena and Steven Wilson
Thank you for your hard work!!!!
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